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Intergroup Association of Fairfield County 

Please join us at the board meeting and stand for 

a position. There are so many opportunities for 

service! 

 

OPEN POSITIONS: 

Chairperson, Public Information, 

Corrections & Treatment, Anniversary Club Chair, 

Rep Trustee, 

Office Secretary, Treasurer, 

Recording Secretary  

 

Thank you, all for your continued 

support and service! 

 

A MESSAGE FROM IAFC 

 
 
The following letter has sent out by IAFC regarding the 
reopening of the office at 83 East Ave in Norwalk. If you 
or your group have not received this letter and would like 
to, please feel free to email us at: board@iafc-aa.org. 
Additionally, it can be found on our website: iafc-aa.org 

 
A MESSAGE FROM YOUR LOCAL INTERGROUP 
Fellow AA’s, 
 
Greetings from the Intergroup Association of 
Fairfield County! We hope that this message 
finds you healthy, safe, and sober! Intergroup 
is discussing the potential re-opening of our of-
fice located on 83 East Avenue in Norwalk. Re-
opening will allow the opportunity for volun-
teers to resume filling telephone answering 
service shifts. 
 
In keeping with AA’s 6th and 10th traditions, 
we have no opinion on any issues outside of 
alcoholism and are not affiliated with any pub-
lic body or government. However, our office 
operates in a place of business and as such 
will follow the guidelines provided by the state 
of Connecticut for businesses reopening in the 
wake of COVID-19. 
 
Intergroup will provide additional guidelines for 
members who enter the office to pick up litera-
ture, fill phone shifts or any other reason. 
These guidelines and any updated information 
regarding the office and operations will also be 
posted on our website: IAFC-AA.ORG 
 
We are tentatively planning to re-open on June 
20th. This date is subject to change. 
 
Our responsibility is to AA groups. We ask that 
any local AA groups please reach out with 
questions, concerns or ideas as to what we 
can do to better serve you. While our 4th tradi-
tion reminds us that each group is autono-
mous, we ask that AA’s please pass along any 
information regarding the office re-opening by 
referring to IAFC-AA.ORG, this letter, or any 
further correspondence from the Intergroup 
Board. 
 
We are eager to get on with facilitating essen-
tial services for alcoholics in need and commit-
ted to doing so in the safest way possible. 
 
In Love and Service, 
The Intergroup Association of Fairfield County.  

June Celebrants 

****************************  

New L ife  

Katherine H       3 years 

Brian C      11 years 

Walter W      12 years 

Kirsten H      13 years 

Barbara A      18 years 

Cynthia B      18 years 

Dan S      22 years 

Darrell H      27 years 

Touchstone 

Paula M        1 syear 

Edward S        3 years 

Samantha C       5 years 

Tim R        4 years 

Jonathan M     32 years 

A l ive  Again 

Dan W        1 syear 

Geoff G        4 years 

Mike K        5 years 

Stanley C          6 years 

Marinda S      15 years 

Common So lut ion 

Bob Q        1 syear 

Colin C        1 syear 

Dianne K          1 syear 

Mario D        1 syear 

Danielle D       2 years 

Beau M        3 years 

Frankie        3 years 

Adam G        5 years 

Drew V        5 years 

Sam C        5 years 

Josh B        6 years 

Rachael D      12 years 

Congratulations! 


